
Subject: Seasonal Workforce Expansion 

Announcement 

Dear Team, 

As we approach the busy season, we are excited to announce our plans for workforce expansion 

to meet the increased demand for our services. We will be hiring additional seasonal staff to 

support our operations during this critical period. 

We believe that our current workforce will greatly benefit from the support of new team 

members, allowing us to continue delivering the high-quality service our customers expect. 

If you know anyone who would be a great fit for the team, please refer them to our HR 

department. We look forward to growing together and ensuring a successful season ahead. 

Thank you for your hard work and dedication. 

Best regards, 

Your Name 

Your Position 

Company Name 


